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26th February 2002 
 

 
Dear Head Teacher, 
 

Stranger Danger Project from Norfolk PACT 
 (Partners Against Crime Taskforce) 

 
Since September 1999, Norfolk PACT has been delivering an innovative safety project to 
primary schools across Norfolk, warning children of the potential danger from strangers. 
 
Your school may well have had a visit from PC Ray Swain and the two PACT Labrador dogs, 
Harry and Chad, who have helped to reinforce the message to the children. 
 
We are writing to advise you that Ray Swain has retired from the Constabulary and is no 
longer part of PACT.   The Trustees of Norfolk PACT have donated the two dogs to Ray and 
his family with whom they have grown up.   PACT has now appointed Carol Atherton to 
replace Ray in delivering this vital message and has already identified the first of our new 
puppies to begin training shortly. 
 
Carol will be revising the current programme in consultation with the Education Department 
and Norfolk Constabulary, ready to begin school visits during the summer term. 
 
We feel sure that Carol will bring a fresh new approach to this impactive means of delivery 
and will be available to tailor the programme to your school’s requirements.   Most 
importantly perhaps, this project will continue to be delivered at no cost to your school, 
thanks to the ongoing support of our sponsors. 
 
If the project is new to you, we hope to visit your school in the near future.   If you would like 
any further details about the project or wish to arrange a visit from the new team, then please 
contact the PACT office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Paddy Seligman 
Chair, PACT Project Board 
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